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Cliffs Account Site of the Year 
 
RMI would like to recognize Mansfield Works as the RMI Cleveland-Cliffs (formerly 
AK Steel) 2020 Site of the Year. Additionally, RMI would like to congratulate Jaimie 
McAvoy and her team for once again making this possible. This location was the 
only one to maintain a full staff throughout the pandemic with minimal OT, while 
covering temperature screening for the client and maintaining an exemplary safety 
record.  
 
Once again, thanks Jaimie for your strong leadership and to you and your  
personnel for continuing to maintain RMI’s standard of excellence. 
 
Jason Thomas 
RMI Cliffs Account Manager 
 
 

Remembering 9/11 
 

This month, we solemnly remember the events of September 11th, 2001, as our country reaches the 20th anniversary of this 

unforgettable day. We continue to pray for the families of those lost that day and those who gave all on the battlefield fighting for 

America’s continued freedom. Please honor their sacrifices by continuing to serve faithfully in remembrance of that day. 

 

Like most people, I will always remember where I was on September 11, 2001. I was on a wash rack in Hohenfels, Germany, 

cleaning my weapons and equipment after weeks of training in the field. Suddenly, our supervisor came running out to all of us 

and said, get your gear, return to your homes, secure your families, prepare for war. They just attacked America. I remember my 

emotions going crazy seeing my wife once I returned home and knowing that our lives had changed forever. 

 

I have since experienced many things trying to do my part for my country as many of you have; some serving in the military, some 

in law-enforcement, some in the medical field, and some in the security industry. As we strive to ensure that such a horrible 

tragedy never happens again, we should take a moment to remember where we were, what we learned, and how we felt on that 

unforgettable day. I personally believe this country is the greatest in the world and believe that your jobs are a valuable part in 

continuing to keep it safe. 

 

I want to thank you for your continued service to RMI, our clients, my family, but most of all to this great country. Please continue 

to be safe and “Never Forget”. 

 

God bless America!! 

 

Rick Rodriguez, Jr. 

President 

RMI International 

 

 
RMI President, Rick Rodriguez, Jr., presenting the award 
to Jaimie McAvoy, RMI-Cliffs Site Security Supervisor 



 

 

 

 
New Site Supervisor 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

James Alex: RMI congratulates 
James Alex on his promotion to the 
RMI Honda Longmont, CO Site 
Security Supervisor position.  James 
was born and raised in Lyons, CO 
and plans to stay in Colorado for a 
while, due to his love for the state. 
Mr. Alex served as a State of 
Colorado Probation Officer, for eight 
years, where he supervised high-risk 
domestic violence offenders. Part of 
his duties was to monitor their 
computer traffic. 
 
From there, James went on to 
complete his master’s degree from 
the University of Denver, in IT 
Security and Security Management. 
James loves the area of asset 
protection and finds the security 
field fascinating. He was hired by 
RMI, in January 2020, and was 
promoted to the assistant supervisor 
position a few months later.  On 
August 27, 2021, he was promoted to 
the Longmont Site Security 
Supervisor position. 
 
Being a native Coloradan, James 
loves the outdoors and spending as 
much time as possible with his 
rescue bulldog, Chief Brody.  He also 
volunteers at animal rescue and 
shelter locations.  Another passion 
James has is playing and watching 
hockey.  Mr. Alex appreciates the 
promotion to the site supervisor 
position and looks forward being a 
part of RMI’s growth and success. 
 
Congratulations, James! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Meeting the Challenge 
 
RMI wishes to thank the RMI-Cliffs Coshocton and Zanesville personnel who have been 
assisting with a staffing shortage at another account location. The challenges to this coverage 
have been that their Cliffs workplace is an hour and a half from the other account location, 
they had to quickly learn their new security duties, and they have been covering their regular 
duties as well.  Once again, thank you for all your effort and support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In Recognition Of 
 
RMI wishes to recognize those employees who have faithfully served our company and clients over 
the years by providing their names, time in service, and account location below – starting with 
those who have served 15 years or longer with the company.  
 

 
 

The next newsletter will feature those employees who have been with the company between 10 
and 15 years. 
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Catherine Griffith – 
Site Security Manager, 
Coshocton & 
Zanesville Works 

 

Wanda Moore – 
EMT, Zanesville 
Works 
 

 

Devin Thomas – 
EMR, Zanesville 
Works 

Bruce Dalton – Site 
Security Supervisor, 
Zanesville Works 

 

 

 


